
 

FFWPU Europe  
28.11.03 (7th January 2015) 
Sent to all Nations and Communities/Cities   

www.uc-eu.org  
 

Top Gun Workshop 

Jack Corley 
January 9, 2016 

 
  
Dear All,  
  
greetings from London. Please see attached information concerning the upcoming Top Gun 
workshop in Korea. It is very short notice, but lets see what we can do. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Jack Corley 
  

 
  
Dear Rev. Jack Corley, 
  
On behalf of Dr. Ki Hoon Kim, Regional President of North America, we would like to invite you to 
support and send participants for the next Top Gun Workshop in Chung Pyung this February. 
  
Below is an announcement from our Director of Evangelism, Demian Dunkley, who will be directing 
this workshop with the American team. 
  
Please forward this letter to National Leaders and other leaders in your region who can promote this 
opportunity among prospective candidates. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Inguk Seo 
Director of International Communications 
  

 
  
Dear Leaders, brothers and sisters, 
  
True Mother is again calling Top Gun graduates and new candidates to attend the next 21-day Top 
Gun workshop at Chung Pyung! It is scheduled for this February 1–22, and will include all the 
special events and holy day celebrations with True Mother leading up to the Foundation Day 
Blessing on February 20, and Victory Celebration on February 21. This workshop will be directed by 
the American leadership team, and we will keep you informed as plans develop. 



  
All current and future leaders between the ages of 25 and 45, who have a desire to connect more 
closely with True Parents and the world movement, are invited to participate!  
  
It will be the participants' responsibility to cover their own airfare and registration fee. The 
registration fee will be announced soon, but expected to be in the $500 range, based on past 
experience. 
  
Be sure to let everyone in your nations and churches know about this exciting opportunity - 
especially Blessing candidates, who will be traveling to Korea and could make bonds to last a 
lifetime. People you can consider reaching out to: 
  
  
•           Regional and local church leaders 
•           Affiliate organization leaders 
•           Carp leaders 
•           Youth leaders 
•           Leaders planning on attending the CIG leaders meeting in February 
•           Couples attending the Foundation Day Blessing 
•           Tribal Messiahs 
•           Unificationists who want to be more active and connected 
  
Please excuse us for the short notice, as we try to respond to the Heavenly call, we know that those 
who can make the time to come, will have an incredible experience! 
  
Here’s a video that captures the essence of what happened at GTG last summer: 
https://www.facebook.com/globaltopgun/videos/464955923663704/ 
And also attached is a flyer to help you promote this special workshop locally.  
  
Sign up page is up on Familyfed.org 
  
See you in Chung Pyung! 
  
Demian Dunkley 
  
Director of Evangelism 
ddunkley@unification.org 
Family Federation for World Peace and Unification 

  
  

 



Monday, February 1, 2016 - Monday, February 22, 2016

This will be a 21-day workshop at Cheong Pyeong.  
Participants will join in all of the Holy Day events with True Mother. 

You’re Invited!

TOP GUN WORKSHOP

At True Mother’s personal request, we are preparing the next Top Gun Leader’s Workshop 
in Korea for current and next generation leadership, ideally between the ages of 25-45. 

This is a chance to inherit the tradition of True Parents and prepare for a new generation 
of leadership in our movement.

Workshop fee: To be announced

The cost of the workshop will include food, lodging and travel during the workshop. 
Participants are required to book and pay for their air travel to Korea. 

REGISTER AT FAMILYFED.ORG


